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STEPHEN P. ST. CYR & Assoc.

17 Sky Oaks Drive, Biddeford, ME 04005
PHONE: (207) 282-5222 FAX: (207) 282-5225

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: DW 08-160 Forest Edge Water Company

Dear Ms. Howland:

Accounting & Finance
Budgeting & Forecasting
Financial Statement Preparation
Regulatory Affairs
Tax Preparation & Planning
Management Services

On September 23, 2011 Forest Edge Water Company (“Company”) submitted a
request that (1) the timeline to complete certain improvements and implement the related
step increase be extended to the end of 2012 and (2) seeks reconsideration of the O&M
component of rates. After review of PUC Staff recommendations and recent discussions,
the Company has decided to withdraw its request. In all likelihood, the Company will
file a 2012 rate case based on a 2011 test year which will include management expenses
as part of O&M expense and actual / planned improvements. If you have any questions
or comments, please call me at 207-282-5222 or email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Nate Sullivan


